
In Week 5 (17 – 21 May) we will have our annual visit by
Scholastic Book Fair in the Junior Library. This pop-up 

bookshop event is a wonderful opportunity for students to 
purchase books to take home. Students will browse books 
in their library lesson and formulate their wish list. Books 

and stationery will be for sale at the following times:

Before School  8.10 - 8.30am
Lunch  1.15 - 1.45pm

After School  3.30 - 4pm

The fair will run from Monday lunchtime to Friday  
lunchtime. Cash and credit card payments are accepted.

All purchases will support the ‘Solar Buddy’ Light Up  
Vanuatu’ Service Learning Initiative in the Junior School. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the fair!
 

Mrs Smith and the Year 6 Library Leaders


